
DUE TO CHANGES MANDATED BY THE FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS 

COMMISSION (FCC), THE COMPANY MUST RAISE ITS LOCAL SERVICE 

RATES EFFECTIVE JUNE 1, 2017 FROM $18.00 TO $20.00 PER MONTH FOR 

RESIDENTIAL SERVICE.  IN ADDITION, BUSINESS RATES WILL INCREASE 

FROM $18.00 TO $20.00 AT THAT TIME.  IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, 

PLEASE CONTACT OUR OFFICE AT 223-4313. 


